
Booster Club Annual Meeting 
January 21, 2011 

 
The Annual meeting for the Beresford Area Booster Club was called to order by President Stuart 
Carlson.   
 
Treasurer’s report was submitted and reviewed by all in attendance.  A motion was made by Troy 
Doeden to approve the report, 2nd by Tom Diefendorf.  All approved. 
 
Old Business: 
 A discussion was held regarding the need for volunteers for the Frost Bite 4 race on 

February 5.   
 A report was given regarding the items that the BABC has purchased for the different sports 

and the school. 
 

New Business: 
 Elections were held for the offices of Treasurer and Secretary.  A unanimous decision was 

made for the following people to fill the respective offices. 
o Tom Diefendorf was elected to fill the Treasurer position which had been held by 

Kari Schroedermeier.  
o Mike Wiebers was elected to fill the Secretary position which he had been 

serving in the interim status. 
 To involve new committee members in the monthly meetings and meet with everyone’s 

schedules, it was discussed and decided that the new meeting date and time would be the 
4th Monday of every month at 7PM starting February 28, 2011.   

 A discussion was held regarding the various committee positions that are needed to be filled 
and the duties of the individuals in each of the committees.  Volunteers are still needed to 
assist with many of these committees and we will continue to work to get these filled. 

 
Dennis McKelvey made a motion to adjourn the meeting, 2nd by Brad Antonson.  All approved. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Mike Wiebers.  


